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Emerald Class Newsletter: 

 

You will be pleased to know that all phonics screening is now over. The children 

have all tried their best and I could not be prouder of them. Thank you so much for 

all your time and effort, helping your child to recap their phonics. I would also like to 

say thank you for encouraging your children on Times Table Rock Stars. It is 

amazing to see the difference in children’s recall of their times tables. If your child 

hasn’t had a chance to play Times Tables Rock Stars recently, please encourage 

them to keep practising. Times tables are so important to the future Maths learning. 

This week: 

We have been remembering to apply our spellings to our writing. The children have 

been working on correctly adding spellings with ‘un’ and ‘es’ such as unkind and 

houses. The children have been using this to write about fairy tale lands. We have 

also started to apply all of our skills to writing our own made up Fairy Tales. We 

have also written diaries from the point of view of Little Red Riding Hood or the Big 

Bad Wolf. 

In Maths, we have been recapping shapes and we have learnt how to measure 

capacity and weight. Children have also shown creativity in linking their thinking to 

Fractions.  

We have written plant reports, drawn and classified plants and we have made 

scientific observations as to how plants grow. The children have also been learning 

street dance. I have some excellent dancers… they certain put their teacher to 

shame with their amazing dance moves. 

      


